
The School of Public Affairs gets student photos from BruinCard. All students, faculty, and staff
photos are on file at BruinCard. This is a fee for service function, and there is a form that must be
completed that addresses FERPA and other issues. Faculty really like having a sheet in front of
them that allows them to learn names and faces quickly.

Bruincard photos for class
rosters
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